
 

 

Welcome to the 54th annual Festival of the Forest. 
11th – 25th of October 2025, RAVENSHOE 

 

Dear Exhibitors,  

It is that time again and I can't believe we are into the new financial year already! I hope this finds everyone fit 
and healthy especially now that it is the flu season, stay safe and well.  
 
I have attached the forms for this year’s woodwork, please have a look at the conditions of entry thoroughly, 
and the change of dates for the festival. 
 
Please make sure you add your bank details on the fort or back of form, bank transfers will be made for both 
prizemoney and sales.  
If you don't feel comfortable with putting your bank details on the form, I am happy to call you after the festival 
and ask for details or you can send them via email. 
 
Dropping off can be done from Saturday 4th of October through to 5pm Friday 10th of October between 
9am & 5pm but please call me if you can't make it during those times. Pickup can be done on Sunday 26th of 
October.  
  
Last year’s festival was very successful, thank you to all our competitors for your spectacular & tireless work, it 
was a pleasure to see our longstanding supporters again and a few new faces. 
I would like to thank the generosity of Noel Giles, Jack Coppinger, Barry Mildrem, Les Dickinson, Hans Ettlin, 
Joe Venables, & Ray Finlay who donated woodwork for our raffle last year, the donations towards our raffle 
every year are always very much appreciated. Thank you kindly. 
 
We are always looking for more competitors to keep this wonderful history going, if you know any clever 
craftsman like yourselves, please pass the word around.  Many locals and visitors alike look forward to the 
festival to purchase unique gifts and souvenir treasures as well as to show their beautiful creations each year.   

I look forward to seeing everyone in a few months’ time. 
 
Regards, 
Anne 
 

Please feel free to display the little poster at your corner store or notice board, Thank You. 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO SIT WITH THE EXHIBITION FOR AN HOUR OR TWO, 
PLEASE CONSIDER ADDING YOUR NAME TO THE DOOR ROSTER, MANY THANKS. 

If you have any questions please contact Anne at: festivaloftheforest@hotmail.com  or 0400798714 
Entry forms can be found at:  www.torimbafestival.com.au 

mailto:festivaloftheforest@hotmail.com
http://www.torimbafestival.com.au/

